BBALTIMORE

DEVELOPMENT CORPORATION

MEMORANDUM

TO: Honorable President and Members of the City Council
Attention: Natawna Austin, Executive Secretary

FROM: William H. Cole, President and CEO, 4 7 ‘J%K\__,
SUBJECT:  City Council Bill No. 15-0486

Rezoning — A Portion of 901 South Caton Avenue

DATE: May 21, 2015

The Baltimore Development Corporation (BDC) has been asked to comment on Council Bill 15-
0486 — Rezoning — A Portion of 901 South Caton Avenue. This Bill proposes changing a portion
of the property located at 901 South Caton Avenue from the O-R-2 Zoning District to the B-2-2
Zoning District. The BDC has no objections to this bill.
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